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Mesage from Her Exeelloncy, Profosor Maric Bashir AC CVO

Australian Huay Kwan Association
30" Anniversary

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate the Australian Hokkien Huay Kwan
Association on its 30™ Anniversary celebration.

I have been informed that the Australian Hokkien Huay Kwan Association has
helped to promote the Chinese culture and to strengthen their contribution to
the multicultural community of Australia Indeed the Association has worked 1o
deepen the understanding and friendship between China and Australia.

The 30" Anniversary celebration is an importam celebration of the contribution
which Australians of Chinese heritage, especially those from Hokkien (Fujian

Province), have made 10 our society over many years.

I extend to all a most enjoyable and memorable celebration of the 30
Anniversary, and I wish you all the best in the years ahead.
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Professor Marie R Bashir AC CVO
Governor of New South Wales



